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Cohu is a leading supplier of test handling, burn-in and thermal solutions used by the global 

semiconductor industry, microwave communications and high definition video systems 

equipment. To meet its customers’ unique requirements, the Company interacts closely with its 

suppliers (and vendors) of raw materials, parts and components and expects its suppliers to 

comply with all applicable laws, including those prohibiting slavery or human trafficking. 
 

Cohu does not currently have a formal process in place requiring supplier verification of 

compliance with California Civil Code §1714.43 commonly referred to as the California 

Transparency in Supply Chains Act of 2010. 
 

Cohu maintains a Code of Business Conduct and Ethics, a commitment policy to conduct 

business in an ethical manner. Globally, the Company requires all of its directors, officers and 

employees, to comply with conducting business in an ethical and responsible manner, which 

would encompass Cohu’s absolute opposition to slavery, human trafficking, and forced or 

compulsory labor. 
 

Additionally, Cohu opposes the use of child labor at all global operations and offices and 

expects their customers and suppliers to demonstrate similar intolerance for such practices. 


